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INTENTION TO ENTER INTO A PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP 
 

Proposed Community Development and Infrastructure projects implemented with the Inkosi 
Langalibalele Municipality. We are inviting proposals from private companies to partner with 
the municipality in different projects that can create job opportunities in all municipal wards. 
 
Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 21A of the Municipal Systems Act 2000 as amended 
and section 120 (6) (a) and (b) as published in the Municipal Finance Management Act of 2003, 
of the initiative by the Inkosi Langalibalele Municipalilty in the Kwazulu Natal Province. 
 
PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP PROPOSAL DOCUMENATION 
 
As part of the Public Participation process, and in keeping with section 120 of the Municipal 
Finance Management Act-MFMA Act 6 (b) (i) the municipality is hereby making particulars of 
the proposed Public-Private Partnership, including the report of the feasibility study, (ii) and is 
inviting the local community and other interested persons to submit to the municipality 
comments or representations in respect of the proposed Public-Private Partnership. 

 
WHO SHOULD YOU CONTACT? 
 
All interested parties are invited to submit written comments accompanied by the following  
 
Name, contact information and addresses to the Acting Municipal Manager for the attention of 
the Manager: IDP & PMS Mr. Bhekokwakhe Msimango on or before 05 July 2017 @ 12h00. 
  
Mr. P S Mkhize 
The Acting Municipal Manager  
P O Box 15 
Estcourt 
3310 
 
Tel: 036 342 7800        Notice: 20/17 
 
 


